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April 3, 2023 

 

Joseph DeCicco 
9 Cheryl Lane  
Pocasset, MA 02559 
Map 44/Parcel 37 
 
RE:   No�ce of Public Hearing 
 9 Cheryl Lane, Pocasset, MA 
 
Dear __________, 
 
In accordance with the Town of Bourne Board of Health Regula�ons, you are hereby no�fied that Joseph 
DeCicco has requested a hearing before the Bourne Board of Health to request a Stable License.  The 
proposed Stable License requests approval to place a two-stall barn and paddock area on the above 
referenced property, which will allow the applicant to stable two horses on his property.  The applicant is  
located at 9 Cheryl Lane, Pocasset, MA (Map 44, Parcel 37) where you are listed as an abuter.  At said 
hearing, the Board of Health will discuss and vote on the applica�on as well as the variance iden�fied 
below: 
 

• To locate an equine stable 85 feet from the adjoining property instead of the required 
100 foot setback distance. (5 Cheryl Lane, Map 44/Parcel 34-4).  

 
This hearing is tenta�vely scheduled for Wednesday April 26, 2023 at 5:30pm.  Informa�on regarding the 
hearing may be available for your review one week prior to the mee�ng at the Bourne Health 
Department, 24 Perry Avenue, Buzzards Bay, Monday through Friday from 8:30am un�l 4:30pm or 
online. 
 
Current regula�ons and mee�ng agendas are posted on the Town of Bourne website, 
www.towno�ourne.com/health no less than 48 hours in advance of the hearing.  Please confirm the 
date, �me, and loca�on of the mee�ng with the Town, in case of any changes.  Should you have any 
ques�ons or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Bourne Health Department at 508-
759-0600 ext. 1513. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph DeCicco 

http://www.townofbourne.com/health





